Berlin City Hall 168 Main Street Berlin, NH 03570

June 13, 2022

Dear Mayor Grenier and City Council,

Recently, I was made aware of an open seat on the Planning Board as an alternate. I respectfully submit this letter of interest to volunteer for this position. My husband and I have lived in Berlin for over 20 years, we raised our family here and have come to love this city and its people. I believe that Berlin is a city that has many strengths and is full of potential.

Prior to my stroke, I served this community as an Advanced Emergency Medical Technician both here in Berlin as well as in Gorham, where I was also in charge of all of the Accounts Receivable for the Gorham EMS Department. I worked closely with both the public as well as medical insurance companies and was the HIPAA Compliance Officer.

Since my stroke, I have been working hard through physical, occupational, and speech therapy which has been a long and hard road. I am finally at a place in my life when I feel as though I may be ready to reenter public service and use what gifts and talents I have to better my community.

Respectfully, I would be honored to volunteer for the Planning Board and look forward to seeing growth in our community.

Sincerely,

Lori Korzen